
  

  

Welcome to  
Oaklyn Baptist Church 

Rev. Phyllis Martin, Pastor 
29 E. Bettlewood Ave. Oaklyn, NJ 08107 

Oaklynbaptist@gmail.com ~ 856-854-8555 

January 22, 2023 



  

 

Order of Service 
 
Pre-Service Prelude 
 
Welcome 
 
Announcements 
 
Sharing of Praise and Concerns 
 
Hymn: # 51:  How Great Thou Art 
 
Hymn  #66:  To God Be The Glory 
 
Scripture:  Psalm 104: 1-4;  24-30 
 
Song:  10,000 Reasons Bless The Lord 
 
Song:  Blessed Be Your Name 
 
Moment of Reflection:   Video:  The Maker—Chris August 
        
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Message:  “Praise God the Creator” 
 
Song:  Shine Jesus Shine 
 
Offering 
 
Benediction  

 

Eyeglasses Found—Pictured below– If 
they belong to you,  please call Peggy in 

the office to make arrangements to  
retrieve them.   856-854-8555 

 



  

 

 
Food Pantry items that are needed for the month of February:  

  Cereal   Tuna 
  Canned Veggies Pasta & Pasta Sauce 
  Soup   Canned Fruit 

$25 Grocery Store Gift Cards  
 

January Distribution Totaled:  90 Families 
160 Adults   93 Children 

 
Next Month’s Distribution is  

Monday, February 20th   4:00 pm-6:00 pm 
Tuesday, February 21st   12:00 noon—2:00 pm 

 
Thank you to all the Volunteers who keep the Food Pantry 

stocked and assist with distribution  to our community. 
  

 



  

 

Wednesday morning Biblical Book Study 10:30am-noon, in 
the church library.  

 

Wednesday night Bible Study  at 7:00 pm in the church    
library. 

 

Friday, Young Adult Theophilus Bible Study weekly, 7:00 
pm, in the church library.  

 

Sunday School, Sunday at 9:30 am—Adults and Children 
 

I want to thank you Oaklyn Baptist Church 
Family, for hosting such an auspicious celebra-

tion for Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.   

Day of Service (“Beyond The Dream”) 

God Bless You for the spirit of Hospitality 

   Pastor Phyllis 
 
 

Sunday, January 29:   Coffee, Tea & the OBC 
Family after Service 

Announcements for the week of January 22, 
2023: 

 

Pastor Phyllis is excited about the church’s anni-
versary.  On June 2nd the church will be 119 

years old. The celebration will be held on Sunday, 
June 4th and will be themed "Homecoming."     

We would like your help to form a Historical Com-
mittee.   Much of the historical information has al-

ready been gathered by Jeanette, so there is a 
base to start with.   

It is our hope to invite members, friends, and 
those from the past  to our 

 "Homecoming."     

If you are interested in becoming part of our His-
torical Committee, please contact the office at 

856-854-8555. 

 


